
Subject: Withdrawing Complaint

From: Emily Danforth <eed7@email.unc.edu>

Date: Mon, 12 Oct 2009 22:42:02 -0400

To: ehodson@email.unc.edu

CC: Michael Gordon <migordon@unc.edu>, Ben Danforth <btd5@email.unc.edu>, eed7@email.unc.edu

Dear Justice Hodson and Clerk Gordon,

The defense counsel for the case number 09-SSC-001, Danforth v. Jones has notified me by

email that a date has been set for a Special Election to fill the Congress seat in

District 8 (as well as other vacant seats). Now that the election has been scheduled, I

see my complaint as being moot. At this time, I would like to voluntarily withdraw my

complaint. Myself and my counsel consulted the student code and could not find

information regarding any official documentation that must be submitted in order to

formerly withdraw a complaint. Please let me know if the court requires a form or other

specific request in order to withdraw the complaint. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Emily Danforth
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